Scholarship Info for Seniors

First, let me say I am sorry that your senior year has been so affected by the coronavirus pandemic.  On the bright side, we will still be awarding scholarships in some manner!  We want you to have all the money possible for your next stage of life 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Here are a few changes for ALL the applications in this packet:
*  Pay attention to the dates that the scholarships are due.
*  All applications must be turned in at PSJHS between 12:00 and 3:00   
    OR you may scan and send them to aparker@gulf.k12.fl.us (I will 
    acknowledge receipt of applications)
*  Please disregard the letters of recommendation requirements unless 
    you already have access to them 
*  Please disregard attaching a transcript or having the Guidance  
   Counselor sign anything; this will be handled by Guidance later 
*  Please TYPE all essays/personal statements
*  PLEASE TEXT MRS. PARKER AT 227-5123 IF YOU HAVE ANY 
   QUESTIONS AND YOU WILL RECEIVE A RETURN CALL ASAP

Take care of yourselves and hold your heads high, Class of 2021!  
